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and Issues New Proposed Rule — and Other
Health Care Industry News
JUNE 2017

On Friday, June 2, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) retreated from its

appeal of a federal court decision that temporarily blocked CMS’s ban on pre?dispute

arbitration agreements in the Long?Term Care (LTC) setting. To learn more about this and

other health care industry news, click here to read the newsletter.
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